
Noosa Larrikins Inaugural Run  
Welcome to the first Noosa Larrikins Run.  

Be there at the start of a new Noosa Hash  

A lot of ex Sydney Larrikins and Harriettes have arrived from the South over the years and are 
now living in Noosa. We thought that it would be great to have an additional club running once a 
month in the old Larrikin style. 


The runs will be on the first Tuesday of the month ( the Larrikin day) and they will not clash with 
other Noosa and Sunshine Coast runs. 


We will normally run from pubs with a drinks bucket and circle at the run and then On On to the 
pub. 


The first run will be on Tuesday March 1st  from The Villa Hotel, 19 Mary Street, Noosaville 
at 5:30pm. 

Bucket fees will be $10 to cover beer , wine , soft drinks, halfway bucket and some nibbles. 

Good wine and beer are promised  

Kaffir is the first hare ably assisted by Rocky & Berocca for the halfway bucket. 


The hare will provide the bucket and pass leftovers on to the next hare. 


We will offer membership next month and the $10 will be deducted from the amount we settle on. 


PLEASE NOTE THAT YOU WILL ALL NEED TO BE DOUBLE VAXED. PLS USE THE QR CODE AT 
THE PUB WHEN REGISTERING AND THEN THAT WILL BE IT. 

YOU  WILL NEED IT TO GO INTO THE PUB ANYWAY.

I AM NOT AWARE OF THIS BEING A PROBLEM FOR ANYONE THAT HAS ADVISED US OF 
THEIR INTEREST BUT WILL GIVE FOLK PEACE OF MIND IN THIS REGARD.


Nominations for the first committee are welcome.  

On- On  

Kaffir 


	Welcome to the first Noosa Larrikins Run.
	Be there at the start of a new Noosa Hash
	On- On
	Kaffir

